
From: Jean-Paul Morrell <jpmorrell@gmail.com> 
Date: April 1, 2019 at 5:24:09 PM CDT 
To: Jared Brossett <jcbrossett@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Ira Middleberg <imiddleb@midrid.com>, Mom <morrell00@aol.com>, 
opba3md@bellsouth.net 
Subject: Par for Course 

 
Jared 
 
This is what Dominique sent Ira: 
 
 

From: "Domonique C. Dickerson" <dcdickerson@nola.gov> 
Date: April 1, 2019 at 4:42:53 PM CDT 
To: "'ajohnson@midrid.com'" <ajohnson@midrid.com> 
Cc: "'imiddleb@midrid.com'" <imiddleb@midrid.com>, Rebecca Miller 
<rmiller@midrid.com> 
Subject: FW: Meeting request to discuss STR and condo issues 

Good afternoon, 
  
As I’m sure you are aware, our office is getting numerous meeting requests regarding short-term 
rentals as well as the variety of other items that are set to come before the City Council. 
  
In order to properly prepare for a potential meeting regarding short-term rentals and any other 
issues you want to discuss, provide our office with a detailed memo that specifically explains 
your position on short-term rentals, your issues with the zoning dockets related to this matter 
(ZD 26/19 and 27/19), any proposed changes you are recommending. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Domonique Dickerson, Esq. 
Chief of Staff 
Councilmember Jared C. Brossett, District D 
1300 Perdido St., Rm 2W20 
New Orleans, LA 70112 
Office: 504-658-1040 
Join Councilmember Brossett’s E-Mail List 
 
This is how you treat people who help you.  Ira has never been against you and helped whenever you 
have asked.  You have a ongoing habit of treating people who have supported you with tremendous 
disrespect.  Ira won't say anything about this but, if this is who you intend to behave for the next two 
years.  Message received. 
 
Have a great day. 
 



-JP 

 


